
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
Speed Indicator Device Update 
The new Speed Indicator Device (VASLR), has been installed at the 2 new locations in Tiptoe.  The 
device records the speed of traffic in both directions. At Tiptoe Green 88% of incoming vehicles and 
82% of outgoing vehicles were travelling at under 30mph and the averages speeds were 25mph 

incoming and 26mph outgoing.  At the second location - Wotton Road near the school - only 58% of 
incoming vehicles and 39% of outgoing vehicles were travelling at under 30mph, although the average speeds here 
were 30mph incoming and 32mph outgoing. All statistics will be sent to Hampshire Safer Roads Partnership and the 
police and the full report of all locations can be viewed on our website: hordleparishcouncil.gov.uk. 
   
Councillor Pat Rendell 
Cllr Pat Rendell has taken the decision to stand down from the Parish Council after 7 years of service. Cllr Rendell 
has been instrumental in many projects including the VASLR speed indicator, as the co-ordinator of the Speedwatch 
group. Pat also organises community initiatives including the Tiptoe Fayre and this publication.  The Parish Council 
would like to thank Pat for her many years of dedicated service to the Council and community and wishes her well. 
  
Your Parish Needs You!  
Following the resignation of Cllr Tarbard as reported in the last edition, Cllr Ben Sandford has been co-opted onto 
the Parish Council.  We are now looking for applicants for Cllr Rendell’s vacancy, which will be filled by co-option at 
the meeting on 20th September.  If you would like to make a real difference to your 
community, why not apply? More details are on our website.  
  
Community Orchard comes to fruition 
The Community Orchard is well on its way to becoming established this year and the new 
wildflower beds have been a haven for pollinating insects.  The next round of tree planting 
will take place in October – if you would like to sponsor a tree contact the Parish Office.  
 
Next Meetings  

Parish Council: Tuesday 20th September, 18th October, 15th November & 20th December. 
All meetings are in Hordle Pavilion, Vaggs Lane, at 7.15pm.   Agendas will be available on the website. 
 
Future Parish Consultation 
There is still time to tell us what facilities you would like to see in the community.  Just fill and return 
the slip below to the Parish Office or fill it in online - just scan the QR code:  
 
  
  

  
 

Hordle Parish Council 
Council Offices, The Pavilion, Vaggs Lane,  
Hordle, Lymington, Hampshire. SO41 0FP 

  
Tel: 01425 611119                     

Email: clerk@hordleparishcouncil.gov.uk 
Web: hordleparishcouncil.gov.uk 

  
Clerk: Sarah Pitt Deputy Clerk: Chris Halling 
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Future Parish Consultation—please return to the Parish Office. 

1. In which village do you live (please tick)?      Tiptoe    Everton          Hordle             
2. How long have you lived here?  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………..………………….……….…  
3. What do you like about living here? …………………………………………..………….……………………………………………………………………….. 
4. What would you improve? ……………………………………………………..………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………………………… 
5. What facilities would you like to see here? ……………………………………………………………………………………..………...……………………
 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 6. Any other comments? …………………………….…………………………………………………………………………………………………….………… 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………………………… 

7. Your age group (please tick) :    Under 18      19-29         30-49          50-64        64+ 


